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It's all change at the States of Guernsey with the Housing (Control of Occupation) (Guernsey) Law, 1994 being replaced by the
Population Management (Guernsey) Law, 2016 and The Open Market Housing Register (Guernsey) Law, 2016 on the 3 April 2017.

So, are you ready? What do you need to do (if anything)?
Licences are out. Permits are in.

Below is a quick guide to the new provisions. Click here for a printer friendly version for your wall.

Employment
Out go the Right to Work documents and in comes a system of Employment Permits.

These will come in several different flavours:
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http://www.guernseylegalresources.gg/article/95202/Housing-Control-of-Occupation-Guernsey-Law-1994
https://www.collascrill.com/media/gwpfcvsf/12835-cc-housing-licence-charts-d1.pdf
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For more information please contact:

Paul Nettleship

Partner // Guernsey

” t:+44 (0) 1481 734200 // e:paul.nettleship@collascrill.com
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